
 

 
PLEASE SUBMIT INFINITE CAMPUS ATTENDANCE WITHIN TEN MINUTES OF START OF EACH CLASS 
PERIOD.ENTRIES FOR THE DAILY E-BULLETIN ARE DUE BY 1:00PM AT LEAST ONE DAY PRIOR 
TOjon.shigaki@k12.hi.us 

 

BREAKFAST/SNACK:  Cinnamon Raisin Bagel, Cream Cheese, Power Punch Juice, 
and Craisins. 
LUNCH: Hamburger Steak with Gravy, Steamed Rice, Salad and or Fruit. 
 
 

TODAY IS 
TUESDAY, MARCH 2, 2021 

Special Schedule: 
PERIOD 5, QUARTER 3 

DAILY BULLETIN BROADCASTED LIVE DAILY ON CHANNEL 46 or 
YouTube channel Lunabroadcast1831.  If no TV access, please 
read this Daily Bulletin to your class.  Mahalo! 
 
Just a reminder to all:   If you are coming to campus, 
please inform your teacher and do a daily wellness 
check. If you are not on the security guard’s list, you 
will be turned away. The wellness check can be 
found at our website under the COVID-19 
Information and Update Link.  Please wear a mask 
and your school ID. Mahalo! 
 
Congratulations to these Lahainaluna HOSA 
Competitors who have qualified to the International 
Leadership Conference this summer. This is the first 
team to compete virtually at the State level. 

Caitlin Baclay, 1st - Human Growth and Development  

Yvonne Abut, Fara Advincula, Jadelyn Fujii,    1st - 
Public Service Announcement  

Almarie Idnay and Nolita Samisoni, 1st- Health Career 
Display  

Lorraine Aguilar and Theresa Cabading, 2nd - Health 
Career Display  

Abigail Akamine, 2nd - Pharmacology  

Andrew Nguyen, 2nd - Medical Math 

Trinity Belmont, 2nd - Physical Therapy  

Jacqueline Nguyen, 2nd - Dental Terminology  

Maxene Rivera, 3rd - Dental Terminology  

Charlise Wurts and Akira Foreman, 3rd - Forensic 
Science  

Kathleen Baniqued, 3rd - Medical Terminology  

Angelika Simon, 3rd - Medical Reading  

Tania David, 3rd - Job Seeking Skills 

Good luck to our FFA students as they will be 
competing this week from March 1st to March 5th at 
their virtual competition! I mua Lahainaluna! 
 
To seniors who were scheduled to have their SAT 
taken on Saturday, March 13th at Lahainaluna High 
School, the test has been cancelled. You should be 
getting a notification from College Board through 
your school email concerning about a refund or 
rescheduling. If you didn’t get anything, please 
contact Miss Kristy through the school email 
account. 
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